OGRTF 9-23-03 Meeting Notes
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NOTE: Action Items are shown in Bold

1. Keetch gave a summary of the OWG meeting of August 21, 2003 and the ROS meeting of September 10, 2003.  OGRR138 was remanded to the OWG to discuss ERCOT Operations concerns. OGRR 132 and 133 have been approved by TAC and will be effective October 1, 2003. OGRR137 is scheduled to be reviewed the PRS the week of September 22, 2003.

2. The TF amended and approved the 8-20-03 OGRTF meeting notes. All action items were completed. Jeff will post the amended minutes.

3. The TF reviewed OGRR139 (Black Start Back Up Communication) which had been posted for the minimum required time without receiving any comments. The TF amended, with the submitter’s approval, and agreed to forward to the OWG with a recommendation for approval and forwarding to the ROS. 


4. The TF reviewed and amended a draft OGRR created by Jeff Gilbertson to clarify the current OGRR process. Jeff will make any additional changes he feels are needed and send to the OGRRTF for review prior to the next meeting. A suggestion was made to investigate placing a flow chart of the OGRR process on the ERCOT web site.


5. The TF, with the help of PDC Chairman Sydney Niemeyer, reviewed and revised section 2.2.3.2, section 2.2.6 and section 2.2.7.2.of the draft OGRR clarifying and correcting OG Section 2. The TF agreed to continue the review of the draft OGRR at the next meeting.

6. The TF reviewed responses from ERCOT on questions regarding Operating Guide language dealing with RAP/SPS. (Subsequent to the meeting, the draft OGRR was revised and sent to the ERCOT website for posting).

7. John Adams of ERCOT Operations discussed concerns with OGRR138. The submitter of this OGRR, Tom Peterson, agreed to modifications suggested by Adams. The TF agreed to forward the revised OGRR to the OWG with a recommendation for approval and forwarding to the ROS.


8. The TF discussed OGRR110 (Rename & Expand Operating Guides to Include Planning) submitted by Ken Donohoo. Several TF members remembered that Ken was going to withdraw this OGRR. Wayne Kemper will verify this with Ken, and if appropriate ask that Ken formally withdraw this OGRR.


9. OGRTF future meeting dates and locations:

· October 16, 2003 at the ERCOT Met Center

· November 18, 2003 at the ERCOT Met Center
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